Spring Flower Program - 2021

"Beautiful Fresh Bouquets Placed by Our Staff"

Many of you have used our Flower Service for special occasions when you want to remember your loved one. You can pay by check, Money Order or Credit Card. You can mail your order to Schuylkill Memorial Park, 75 Memorial Drive, Schuylkill Haven, PA 17972 or by phone 570-385-2647 or via email info@schuylkillmemorialpark.com

ORDER ON-LINE AT www.schuylkillmemorialpark.com

Credit Card Information needed:				
Credit Card Number				
Name on the Credit Card				
Security Code (on back of card) $_$				
Expiration				
Vous Norse				
Your Name		Cib.	Chaha	
AddressE-ma	ail Addross	City	State	_ ZIP
Name of Deceased				
Name of Deceased				
NOTE: The special dates below are the bouquet will be placed the FR Thanksgiving. 6% sales tax is incl	IDAY prior to the dat			
1 Easter Flowers – arrangement of Spring flow).00 – This year Easte	er flowers will consis	st of a beautiful
DISCOUNT – There is a \$2.00 per 3 & 4. You must place your complincluded in prices below:				•
2 Plan 1 – 20 bouque	ts \$560.00 - April 23	to Sept. 3, 2021		
3 Plan 2 – 15 Bouque	ts \$420.00 - April 23	to July 30, 2021		
4 Plan 3 – 10 Bouque				
5 Plan 4 – 5 Bouquets	\$145.00 - Five (5)	Special Fridays of you	r choice.	
6 Plan 5 – 3 Bouquets	\$90.00 - Three (3)	Special Fridays of you	ır choice.	
7 Single Bouquet \$30.	.00 – Special Friday o	of your choice		
Choose Days:				
May 9, Mother's Day	May 31, Memorial	Day		
June 20, Father's Day	July 4,	September 6, Lal	bor Day	
Other				
** Note – Most weeks all flowers will be p Mother's Day, Father's Day, July 4, some f				5.5

We cannot be responsible for bouquets missing or stolen once our staff have placed the flowers in the marker vase. Glass vases are prohibited at all times because of possible injury to our staff and damage to our equipment.

Schuylkill Memorial Park, LLC & Grabowski Funeral Home 75 Memorial Drive Schuylkill Haven, PA 17972

Office: 570-385-2647 Funeral Home: 570-385-7350

www.schuylkillmemorialpark.com

Happy Spring from all of us at Schuylkill Memorial Park and Grabowski Funeral Home. The COVID-19 pandemic along with the abundance of snow made for another challenging year. As the snow finally begins to melt the real work will begin as we repair the winter damage and work on gravesites from the winter months. We will work diligently to get the grounds prepared for Easter as is always the goal but with a late start and early holiday we ask for your patience as we accomplish our numerous tasks.

As restrictions begin to soften, we are happy to be able to at least start the process of returning to "regular funeral services". This past year we have seen an increase in direct burials or cremations and are excited to be able to offer a full level of service to honor loved ones lost. If you need any information or guidance in planning funeral service during these times our professionals are available to help.

The recent uncertainty has led to an increase in pre-need funeral planning. Our families have grown to appreciate the comfort of having services pre-arranged in a world full of uncertainty. We have professionals available to walk you through the pre-planning process and explain all options and pre-funding methods. Attorney Shelby Hostetter is also on hand to offer guidance in Wills, Power of Attorneys, Living Wills, Trusts, and more. We are the only facility to be able to offer this extensive level of professionals operating in a variety of areas of expertise. Call us today to secure your wishes for the future.

We wish all our families a happy and healthy spring and hopefully a future without masks. If we can help you in any way, please call upon us at any time.

Kind Regards,

The Grabowski Family and staff